
We are pleased to announce the successful settlement of the Great Western Motel in
Norseman. Ngadju Native Title Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC, in partnership with Ngadju

Enterprises Pty Ltd, are now the proud and official owners of this establishment.

This historic milestone for the Ngadju community calls for a celebration by all involved in this
remarkable project. This significant acquisition symbolises a major step forward for our

community, bringing new opportunities for growth, employment, and development,
particularly for Ngadju people residing in Norseman and surrounding areas.

We extend our sincere gratitude to everyone who contributed to the preparation and
success of this venture and those who will be involved in its future operations. Let us unite in

celebrating this achievement, reflecting our collective efforts and dedication to the
prosperity of the Ngadju community.

If you are a Ngadju individual seeking employment, please email your resume and contact
details to nepl@nepl.org.au for a confidential discussion.

New Developments for the
Ngadju Community! 


